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Dear School Community, 
 
Congratulations everyone on making it to the end of term 1. As we approach Holy Week and Easter our 
students have been reflecting on the signing of the last supper and Good Friday and how Jesus must have felt 
in the lead up to the crucifixion. They have discussed feelings of fear and uncertainty and more importantly 
of hope - of the resurrection and the opportunity for new life and new beginnings. Many thanks to our Gr 6 
students who created a special Holy Week Performance on Monday that demonstrated this journey. 
 

 
 
Thank you to all families who came to parent teacher interviews on Tuesday. Hopefully it was a good chance 
to connect with your child’s classroom teacher and an opportunity to see and discuss some of the dynamic 
learning that is happening in each classroom. A reminder that you never have to wait for formal interviews to 
connect with your child’s teacher. Seesaw is a great window into what is happening in class and an easy way 
to communicate regularly and directly with staff. 
 
Some families may have noticed a new digital sign-in process in the front foyer. As part of our School 
Compliance Review at the end of 2024, a strong recommendation by the VRQA was to improve our process 
for recording who was on-site at any time for the purposes of child safety and in the event of an emergency / 
evacuation. The digital sign in and out process is super easy. Just follow the very simple prompts on the screen 
when you arrive and press the sign out button when you leave. This process also applies if your child arrives 
late or leaves early. This will ensure that our student data is live and accurate at all times. Many thanks for 
your support in adapting to this new process - any questions, just ask at the office. 
 
Thank you to Casey Close and our fabulous P&F volunteers who did the most wonderful job in organising the 
Easter Egg Hunt and BBQ this week. There were so many amazing bonnets on parade - thank you to all who 
helped make this a wonderful community evening. See the photos of the parade below. 



 
 

 
 
   

Have a lovely Easter everyone and we will see everyone back on Wednesday 23rd April to begin Term 2. 
 
Miriam Leahy 
Principal 

 
 

             

      

                                         
 
 



 
 

 
 
   

                                  
 

               
 

                        
 

                                  

 



 
 

 
 
   

Wishing everyone a happy Easter…some photos of our Holy Week prayer 
service.  Thank you to the Grade 6s for leading the reflection of Jesus’ last 
days before his death. 

       

 

                
 

       

 
 



 
 

 
 
   

This week Jack R from grade 5 received a letter from the Prime Minister in response to a letter he sent with 
ideas to help better our world. It was very exciting for him to have a response from the leader of Australia.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 
   

Term 1 

Date Event Time 

Friday 4th April Last Day Term 1 3:20pm finish 

Term 2 
  

Monday 21st April Easter Monday public holiday 
 

Tuesday 22nd April School Closure Day - Staff Professional Learning Day - 
Student Free Day 

Student Free Day 

Wednesday 23rd April First Day Term 2 
 

Friday 25th April ANZAC Day public holiday  

Tuesday 29th April Assembly – Grade 3S 2:45pm – 3:15pm 

Wednesday 30th April P&F Catering – Pt Lonsdale Bowling Club 
 

Thursday 8th May Gr 5 / 6 District Soccer 
 

Wednesday 14th May Assembly – Grade 3H 2:45pm – 3:15pm 

Friday 23rd May Gr 6 Confirmation Preparation Day 8:45am - 3pm - Santa Casa 

Wednesday 28th May School Photos  

Saturday 31st May Gr 6 Confirmation 2pm - 3pm - Holy Trinity 

Monday 2nd June Assembly – Prep 2:45pm – 3:15pm 

Monday 9th June Kings Birthday public holiday  

Friday 13th June Assembly – Grade 1 2:45pm – 3:15pm 

Friday 4th July Last Day Term 2 3:20pm finish 

Term 3   

Monday 21st July School Closure Day - Staff Professional Learning Day - 
Student Free Day 

Student Free Day 

Tuesday 22nd July First Day Term 3  

Sunday 3rd August First Eucharist Mass Gr 4 11am - 12pm - Holy Trinity 

Wed 6th – Fri 8th August Grade 5 / 6 Camp  The Ranch – Cape Schanck 

Monday 11 August Gr 4 - 6 District Athletics 
 

Tuesday 2nd September Gr 5 / 6 District Basketball 
 

Friday 19th September Last Day Term 3 3:20pm finish 

Term 4 
  

Monday 6th October First Day Term 4 
 

Monday 3rd November School Closure Day - Staff Professional Learning - 
Stude Free 

 



 
 

 
 
   

Tuesday 4th November Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 
 

Wednesday 19th November  School Athletics Day 9:15 -12pm – Queenscliff Oval 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th 
November 

Gr Prep - 4 Swimming Lessons 
 

Friday 28th November Gr 5 / 6 Surf Life Saving Day Anglesea 

Tuesday 16th December Gr 6 Graduation Mass  11:45am - 12:24pm Holy Trinity 

 
Last Day Term 4 3:20pm finish 

 

St Aloysius is starting a  
 

 
 

When: Friday mornings outside the contemporary learning space 
(CLS)  
 

Time: 8:10am until 8:35am 
 

What: Toast with vegemite or jam, weetbix or cornflakes, a great 
opportunity to have breakfast with friends. 
 

Starting Term 2, Week 2 (Friday the 2nd of May) 

 
 



 
 

 
 
   

P&F News 
 
Mother’s Day Stall 
As Mother's Day approaches, we are excited to announce that the P & F will be hosting 
a special Mother's Day Stall to celebrate the wonderful women in our lives. To help 
make this event a success, we are reaching out to you for your generous support. 
 
We're seeking donations of new and handmade items that would make perfect gifts for 
mothers of all ages. Whether it's a crafted piece of jewellery, a scented candle, a knitted 
scarf, or any other creative creation, we welcome all contributions that showcase the 
talent and thoughtfulness within our community. 
 
If you would like to contribute, please drop off your donations at the front office.  
 
 
 

                           
 
 



 
 

 
 
   

            
 

                      
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
   

 



 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


